



Dear confreres and friends, "...Do not be afraid, for behold, I bring you a good news of great joy which shall be to all the peoples; for today in the town of David a Savior has been born to you, who is Christ the Lord. And this will be a sign to you: you will find an infant wrapped in swaddling clothes and lying in a manger." (Lk 2: 10-12)

These were the words of an angel to the shepherds, and when they listened their hearts were filled with great joy. And I repeat these words to you, because Our Savior, your Savior, is born, and comes to your encounter, bringing the salvation for you and all who are dear to you.

We, the Missionaries of the Holy Apostles, Province of United States of America, have received this visit of the angel during the NIGHT of our lives, and His resplendent light has transformed our lives, now we are the announcers of this great News, Our Savior is born and he wants a place your heart. And may be a little more, He needs more announcers of this Holy News, and we are those elected to awake, form and accompany these shepherds of this twenty first-century, to go to all the nations announcing the great news that the Son of the Living God is born. Can you help us in our task?

Have a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 2016. Together in Our Lord Jesus,

Society of the Missionaries of the Holy Apostles
Province of United States of America

William WOISSIN



Geographics